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Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a wonderful half term and enjoyed 

the lovely sunshine!  We now enter our final half term and 

it is a busy one so please check the dates on page 2 and 

we will try to keep it up to date.   

 

Sun Safety 

Next week promises to be very warm so please ensure 

that you child has a hat and a water bottle and is wearing 

sunscreen.  Thank you for your support.   

 

Cyber Meeting 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our Cyber 

Safety Meeting.  Andrew was very impressed with the 

number of parents who attended - his highest yet! 

A reminder that our website contains a wealth of 

information for parents. 

 

Swimming 

It’s been lovely to start swimming lessons this week.  The 

coaches have been very impressed with the pupils 

attitudes and behaviour.   

 

 

 

 

 

Sensory Garden Project 

Our volunteer day on Saturday 17th June is postponed 

until we have completed the ground clearance. Apologies 

and thanks for your continued support. 

 

Vision and Values 

This half term we will be focussing on 

our value of hope. We will be looking 

at what hope needs to grow and how 

turning to God can help strengthen 

us. We will also be thinking about 

transition and our hopes for the next academic year. 

 

Gymnastic Success! 

Congratulations girls on achieving  

gold medals in hoop, free  and gold 

overall in the National Group 

Finals.  We are so pleased to share 

your achievements! 

 

Dojo Exchange 

Many children exchanged their dojo points this week for 

additional breaktime, forest school sessions, trips to the 

park and morning tea. Lots of cake and biscuits and cake 

were consumed and the children enjoyed using their 

points and achieving their silver and gold badges.  

http://www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk/page/e-safety/18593
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ParentPay Arrears 

Thank you to those of you who have cleared ParentPay 

arrears. If you have still to do so, please do this by 

Monday. 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Miss Shea and her 

partner on the arrival of baby Arthur! 

 
 
 

 
Shelterbox Sleepover 

Well done to Alasdair, Toby 

and Theodore who took part 

in a sleepover with cubs to 

raise over £900 for people 

made homeless through natural disasters and conflict. 

What a wonderful thing to do—well done boys! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Tuesday 6th-Friday 23rd June - Swimming 

Friday 9th June - Parent Cyber Safety Meeting  

WB 12th June - Y1 Phonics screening 

WB 12th June - Y4 multiplication check 

Friday 16th June—Year 5 visit to Astbury Mere.  

Friday 16th June - Father’s Day Present Room 

Monday 19th June - Y3 & Y5 Mosque  & Y6 Radbroke Hall 

Monday 26th June - Class Photographs 

Tuesday 27th June - Year 1 Trip Catalyst Museum 

Friday 30th June - Y6 Prom 

Saturday 1st July - Garden Party 

WB 3rd July - Parent Consultations 

4th July—Y3 music concert for parents 2:30pm 

6th-7th July - Y2 residential 

WB 10th July - Sex and Relationship Education Week 

Monday 10th July - Y6 retreat day 

Monday 10th July - Parent Workshop. Managing 

Challenging Emotions 3-4:30pm 

Tuesday 11th July - Y6 summer show 2pm 

Wednesday 12th July—Y6 Leaver’s Service Chester 

Cathedral. 

Thursday 13th July - Y6 summer show 6:45pm 

Saturday 15th July - New Starter’s picnic 

Monday 17th July - Sports Day AM 

Monday 17th July - Leavers’ Service 2pm 

Monday 17th July - Visyon Workshop—Managing Anxiety. 

3-4:30pm 

Tuesday 18th July - Y6 and Reception trip 

Wednesday 19th July - Y6 Take Over Day 

Friday 21st July - Last day of term 
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PTA News 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the PTA 

meeting on Tuesday.  It was wonderful to work on plans 

for our fabulous Garden Party. 

 

Garden Party Stalls 

We ask that every year group takes responsibility for 

running one stall.  So please, please give thirty minutes of 

your time to help out.  Without volunteers these lovely 

events won’t be able to go ahead. 

Reception - Pocket money stall 

Year 1 - Nails and face painting 

Year 2 - Raffle 

Year 3 - Gate 

Year 4 - Prosecco and Pimms 

Year 5 /6 - Bar and BBQ 

Staff will also be giving up their time to support with 

games, gate, bar and performances.   

 

Competitions 

There will be three competitions this year: 

 Brereton Bake Off 

 Art Masterpieces 

 Quirky Containers 

So get your thinking caps on!  Further details to be sent 

out soon! 

Brereton Bear Festival 

Brereton Bear Hunt will be taking place from 

July 8th to August 29th. This is a much loved 

community event. If you are able or would 

like to display a bear this year, our school 

office have the relevant forms.  


